
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:57 PM 
'gckerr@mac.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00629-2021 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida 's outdated efficiency practices 

Good Afternoon, Gordon Kerr 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: gckerr@everyactioncustom.com <gckerr@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 20213:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

The Commission needs to get up to date goals for lowering energy use in this state! 

Sincerely, 
Gordon Kerr 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
gckerr@mac.com 
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